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HONG KONG

Jade Course Renovation
Postponed

Due to the ongoing Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV)
situation, availability of materials and labor are

uncertain and therefore the Club has decided to

postpone the Jade Course Renovation. While this is
not the ideal situation, it is the only sensible option
at the moment. Please rest assured that the Club is
committed to the Jade project and when the
situation improves, we will kick off the project as

soon as possible.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Club Management
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